## Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: CORONA <a href="mailto:serif">CORONA <a href="mailto:serif">Introduction: CORONA <a href="mailto:serif">Introduction: Serif <a href="mailto:serif">Serif: Serif: Serif <a href="mailto:serif">Serif: Serif: Serif <a href="mailto:serif">Serif: Serif: Serif <a href="mailto:serif">Serif: Serif: Serif: Serif: Serif: Serif <a href="mailto:serif">Serif: Serif: Serif:

**To:** Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

**Subject:** Lake Almanor thermal curtains NO NO NO PLEASE! SAVE LAKE ALMANOR

Dear Mr. Barnes:

I am a property owner at Lake Almanor.

Please stop the idea of taking water out of the bottom of Lake Almanor.

We do not want our fish to die and for our lake to have algae blooms.

Thousands of people enjoy all the water recreation of Lake Almanor every year.

We have been owners for 25 years and our family all enjoy the lake.

Lake Almanor is a treasure that needs to be protected.

Please stop the idea of the thermal curtains.

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely yours, Patricia Corona 624 W. Roseburg Ave Modesto, CA 95350 209 522-8715

Lake Almanor property: 1124 Lake Ridge Rd. Lake Almanor.